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AGRICULTURAL WATER RATES TASK FORCE DATE: APRIL 26, 2018 
 
 ITEM NO:  6 
 
SUBJECT: AGRICULTURAL WATER RATES TASK FORCE INITIAL IDEAS AND CONCERNS 
 
 
ISSUE:  
 
Receive a presentation and initial ideas and concerns about the proposed WA-3 and WA-9 agricultural 
water rates.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
That the Agricultural Water Rates Task Force: 

1. Receive and file the staff presentation of the captured initial ideas and concerns; and 
 

2. Members convey their initial ideas and concerns about proposed agricultural rates. 
 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Over the last year there have been a number of community outreach meetings, joint workshops between 
the Board of Public Utilities and City Council and input from the public in regards to the proposed water 
rate increases.  Riverside Public Utilities staff has documented all input, feedback, comments, ideas and 
concerns.  They are compiled in the staff presentation for consideration by the Agricultural Water Rates 
Task Force (Task Force). 
   

DISCUSSION: 

It is important that each member of the Task Force has an opportunity to convey their initial ideas and 
concerns about the proposed WA-3 and WA-9 agricultural water rates. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact for this item. 
 
 
Prepared by: Michael L. Plinski, Interim Utilities Assistant General Manager/Water 
Approved by:  Todd L. Jorgenson, Utilities Interim General Manager 
Approved by:  Marianna Marysheva, Assistant City Manager 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
 
Attachment: Presentation 


